
	 	
	

MEDIA	ALERT	–	Phnom	Penh,	09	February	2016	

CCHR	to	launch	research	report	entitled	“Access	to	Collective	Land	Titles	for	Indigenous	
Communities	in	Cambodia”	

The	Cambodian	Center	for	Human	Rights	(“CCHR”)	is	delighted	to	announce	that	it	will	hold	a	press	
conference	 at	 8:30am	 on	 Thursday	 11	 February	 2016	 at	 its	 office	 in	 Phnom	 Penh,	 to	 mark	 the	
launch	 of	 its	 report	 entitled,	 “Access	 to	 Collective	 Land	 Titles	 for	 Indigenous	 Communities	 in	
Cambodia”	 (the	 “Report”).	 This	 launch	will	 feature	 an	 introduction	 to	 this	 new	Report,	 as	well	 as	
insights	from	indigenous	community	members	on	their	experiences	fighting	to	protect	their	land.	

The	Report	 is	a	result	of	research	conducted	by	CCHR’s	Land	Reform	Project	on	the	experiences	of	
indigenous	 communities	 and	 their	 engagement	 with	 the	 process	 to	 obtain	 collective	 land	 titles	
(“CLTs”)	in	an	attempt	to	formally	protect	their	traditional	lands.	The	Report	reveals	the	astounding	
complexity	of	 the	CLT	process	that	makes	 it	near	 impossible	 for	communities	to	complete	without	
sustained	external	assistance.	The	Report	also	provides	examples	of	numerous	other	pressures	faced	
by	 indigenous	 communities	 during	 the	 CLT	 process,	 such	 as	 judicial	 harassment,	 intimidation	 and	
pressure	to	accept	private	land	titles	instead	of	CLTs.		

This	 launch	 will	 be	 an	 opportunity	 to	 hear	 first-hand	 the	 experiences	 of	 indigenous	 community	
members,	gain	an	insight	into	the	land	rights	situation	for	indigenous	people	in	Cambodia,	and	learn	
of	practical	recommendations	for	key	stakeholders	regarding	the	CLT	process.		

What:	 Launch	 of	 CCHR’s	 Report	 “Access	 to	 Collective	 Land	 Titles	 for	 Indigenous	
Communities	in	Cambodia”	

When:	 	 11	February	2016	@	8:30am	–	11:30am	

Where:	 Cambodian	 Center	 for	 Human	 Rights,	 #798,	 St.99,	 Boeng	 Trabek,	 Chamkarmon,	
Phnom	Penh,	Cambodia	

For	more	information,	please	contact	CCHR	Land	Reform	Project	Coordinator	Mr.	Vann	Sophath	via	
telephone	at	+855	(0)	12	94	12	06	or	e-mail	at	vann.sophath@cchrcambodia.org	or	CCHR	Human	
Rights	 Consultant	 Ms.	 Alysha	 Khambay	 via	 telephone	 at	 +855	 (0)	 12	 47	 91	 74	or	 email	 at	
alysha.khambay@cchrcambodia.org	

-	END	-	

Notes	to	the	Editor:	

	
CCHR,	 founded	 in	November	 2002,	 is	 a	 non-aligned,	 independent,	 non-governmental	 organization	
that	works	to	promote	and	protect	democracy	and	respect	for	human	rights	throughout	Cambodia.		



CCHR	is	a	member	of	International	Freedom	of	Expression	Exchanges	(IFEX),	the	global	network	for	
freedom	of	expression.	CCHR	 is	also	a	member	of	 the	World	Organization	Against	Torture	 (OMCT)	
SOS-Torture	Network.	

The	Cambodian	Human	Rights	 Portal	www.sithi.org	 is	 the	 2011	winner	 of	 the	 Information	 Society	
Innovation	 Fund	 Award	 in	 the	 category	 of	 Rights	 and	 Freedoms	 and	 the	 2013	 winner	 of	 the	
Communication	 for	 Social	 Change	 Award,	 awarded	 by	 the	 Centre	 of	 Communication	 and	 Social	
Change	at	the	University	of	Queensland	in	Brisbane,	Australia.	


